
 

 

 

 

February 2018 

 

POST OF SCHOOL CHAPLAIN 

 

Required for September 2018 (or earlier) 

 

Thank you for your interest in the post of Lay Chaplain at our school.  You will find with this 

letter a Catholic Education Service Application Form (a standard application form used by 

most Catholic schools throughout the country), together with some information about our 

school and the post.  If you require extra information please contact me and I will do my  

best to help. 

  

The schedule for appointment is: 

 

 Closing date for applications:     Monday 26th February  
 

 Candidates called for interview to be notified by:  Wednesday 28th February 
 

 Interviews to be held on:     Monday 5th March 
 

 

I hope you find the enclosed information helpful. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr C J Riding 

Headteacher 


